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The 36 session of the UPR

Statement in Myanmar review session
Sudan welcomes the Myanmar Delegation to the third cycle of the UPR working group and thanks them for presenting their national report. 
Sudan remains concerned that the 1982 Citizenship Law, which denies citizenship on ethnic and racial grounds, has been used arbitrarily to persecute the Rohingya community. This law has effectively rendered the Rohingya people as stateless.

In a constructive spirit, Sudan recommends the  following :
· Immediately repeal the Citizenship Law of 1982. and grant the Rohingya people citizenship 

· Protect women and children from exploitation and enforce anti-human trafficking measures. 
· Ensure full protection of all minorities, and protect everyone’s right to the freedom of religion or belief. 
We further encourage Myanmar to openly collaborate with international organizations to continue its democratic reform and address its remaining challenges. 

We wish Myanmar every success in this review. 
Thank you, Mr. President. 
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